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CONNECTICUT
STATE POLICE UNION

October 3, 2024

Chris Poulos
158 Prospect Street
Plantsville, CT 06479

Dear State Representative Poulos,

On behalf of the men and women of the Connecticut State Police Union, we are pleased to
inform you that you are one of the few elected state officials to receive our official endorsement
this year. This endorsement comes as a result of your continued support for public safety and the
issues our Union has faced in the past. Your commitment to public safety and Trooper safety is
truly appreciated by the entire Union membership.

We trust that we will continue to work together on matters of mutual concern throughout the
2024/2025 legislative session. Together, we can make the State of Connecticut a safer place for
all who live in, visit or travel through our great State.

We wish you great success during the upcoming elections. Please feel free to contact us if you

need our support during the coming sessions.

Sincerely,
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Todd Fedigan !
President, Connecticut State Police Union
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